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The third meeting for the year 2000/2001 was held on 29 May 
2001.  The Committe reported three areas of work covering ETV 
issues, Life-wide Learning and the use of IT in learning and 
teaching.  The issue of textbook loan system was discussed. 

  

1. Report on the development and dissemination of resources 
by ETV; 

2 Report on the development of the Ad Hoc Committee on an 
Incentive Scheme for Life-wide Learning; 

3 Report on the work of the Ad Hoc Committee on Use of IT 
Learning Resources in Teaching and Learning; and 

4 Discuss a pilot project on a school textbook loan system 
where parents share the cost. 

  


